
 

 

 

 

Accessibility and contact details 
This update is available in other languages and formats. If you need a different 
language or format, please contact us by phoning 0800 131 3348.  
 
 
Community drop-in event – save the date! 
We are planning to hold a community drop-in event in the new year where you can 
learn more about our exciting regeneration plans for Barne Barton. 
 
The event, set to take place on 13  
January, will provide you with the  
opportunity to see plans for the new 
homes and speak to staff. 
 
We will write to you again in early  
2022 with full details and would  
encourage you all to come along. 
 
 
Demolition of homes on Roope Close 
Following our most recent regeneration update, our contractors have been on site 
preparing the block of homes on Roope Close for demolition. 
 
Work is progressing well and we hope to start demolition early in the new year. We 
will write to you again once we have a confirmed date. 
 
We continue to offer financial support for any residents who wish to move on the 
estate or away from the area and would encourage you to speak to us directly if you 
would like to know more about how we can help. 
 
 
Working with you – STAR 
STAR community organisers continue to offer support for  
residents on the estate. 
 
If you would like to get involved with the work of STAR, 
please contact Sam Weaver on 07534 465342 or join the  
STAR Community Organisers Barne Barton Facebook 
Page. 
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Help managing your finances 
Residents from Barne Barton and the wider St Budeaux community can continue to 
receive financial support through our local financial inclusion project. 
 
The project helps residents who need support managing their finances by: 
 
• providing support for those moving home 
• providing advice and support to those struggling to maintain their tenancy – this 
includes help with utilities, benefits, and also to secure grants for essential 
household items 
• signposting to other Homemaker projects for special support around benefit 
appeals and debts. 
 
With the festive season upon us, we are aware of the extra financial pressure some 
residents may be facing and would encourage anyone who may be worried to speak 
to us about the help we can provide. 
 
For more information or support please contact STAR community organiser Sam 
Weaver on 07534 465342 or speak with your local housing officer. 
 
Any comments? 
If you have any comments or questions about this update or our regeneration 
proposals, please let us know by emailing BarneBarton@sanctuary-housing.co.uk, 
phoning 0800 131 3348 or speaking to your local housing officer. 
 
 
Our Customer Service Centre is open 24 hours a day, seven days a week, including 
public holidays, for emergency repairs and housing enquiries. 
 
Please phone 0800 131 3348 (landline) if you wish to report a repair or discuss a 
housing matter. If the matter isn’t urgent you can: 
 
• Email contactus@sanctuary-housing.co.uk 
• Complete the online form at www.sanctuary-housing.co.uk/contact-us 
• visit www.sanctuary-housing.co.uk and search for the information you need 

mailto:BarneBarton@sanctuary-housing.co.uk

